
C o c k b u r n  P o w e r  B o a t s

Good Afternoon Members,

The Club was not very busy over the Labor Day
long weekend with the weather keeping a number
of members off the water.

Our Cruising Group had an enjoyable weekend at
Mandurah with SoPYC and RPYC who also had
groups moored at MOFSC. I joined our group on
Sunday afternoon for a pleasant cruise with many
dolphin experiences and a nice lunch at the
Boundary Island Brewery.

We have healthy waiting lists for hardstand boat
storage and pens. 
Please contact the office on 9418 5868 if you
require winter hardstand storage.

I look forward to catching you at the Club.

Happy boating
John
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Busy Bees

Our next Busy Bee is almost here! March 18th. The next one is 15th April. Please note
that these dates have both changed! Both are Saturday mornings @8.30am. This is a
great opportunity to volunteer a couple of hours of your time to support the Club, and
meet other Members. We really appreciate the help! Please register by calling the
office on 9418 5868 or emailing  me at admin@cpb.org.au. Don't forget we can sign
off your VIP cards at this activity also!

Cheers ,  Cindy Civel lo
Office Administrator & Reception 
P:  (08)  9418 5868
E:  admin@cpb.org.au

Our first BBQ Masterclass event of
the year was held on 25th February
and we had a great turn out. 
If you haven't been to one of these
events yet, I highly recommend it. 
The food was delicious!!

Lynda Macki l l ican
Marketing & Publications
P:  (08)  9418 5868 
E:  market ing@cpb.org.au

 @cockburnpowerboats 

 #cockburnpowerboats 

'Summer Fun' photo competition - WIN
a $100 Woody's voucher 
Lots of people have sent me their great
summer photos already, if you'd like a
chance to win too, just email your photos
to me before Friday 17th. 

Serena Eldr id
Functions Coordinator
P:  (08)  9418 5868 
E:  funct ions@cpb.org.au

LEFT: Masterclass
guests trying all
the different BBQ
food.

We are now busy organising the Club's
annual Appreciation Night, being held next
Friday 17th for our long serving members,
volunteers and sponsors.  On the admin side,
the functions package has been redesigned,
with the Wedding, Corporate and School Ball
packages coming soon. Look out for them!
We are already starting to take bookings for
next year. 
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